
Bushfire affected primary producers in South Australia may  be eligible 
for grants to assist with the recovery process and getting back to 
business. Grants can be used to help clean-up and repair damaged 
equipment and fencing.

Who can apply?
Bushfire affected primary producers in the local government areas of Adelaide Hills, 
Kangaroo Island, Murray Bridge, Mount Barker, Mid Murray, Yorke Peninsula and Kingston 
may apply for the Bushfire Recovery Grant.

Eligible recipients may access a grant of up to $75,000 to assist with the costs of recovery 
and getting back to business. 

Assistance is being provided under the jointly funded Commonwealth-State Disaster 
Recovery Funding Arrangements (DRFA). 

How to apply
An application form and guidelines for the Bushfire Recovery Grant are available at 
pir.sa.gov.au/recoverygrants

Applications must be submitted along with supporting documentation by 31 July 2020.

Contact
For more information please visit pir.sa.gov.au/recoverygrants or contact:

1800 931 314

PIRSA.Recovery@sa.gov.au

For information on small business grants for 
bushfire affected communities, please visit  
the Department for Industry and Skills at  
business.sa.gov.au/bushfires
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